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        Department of Parks and Recreation
To:       Robert Baldwin, City Manager      
From:  Kristen L. Jones, Director of Parks and Recreation

Cc:      Mayor Flury, Vice Mayor McElyea, Commissioner Grace, Commissioner Castro and 
             Commissioner Duke

Date:
 March 1, 2012
Subject: Public Transportation Services Award City Bid No.  12-010
________________________________________________________________________
One (1) bid was received for the above referenced project and was tabulated as shown on the bid tabulation attachment. 
The bid review committee representing the City is recommending Limousines of South Florida Inc. be selected even though it was the only bid received. The bid committee believes Limousines of South Florida can best provide the project services in an amount not to exceed $184,000.00 based on the excellent working relationship over the past 9 years and there was no increase in the bid amount from the 2009 contract rate.
Thank you, 
 Kristen L. Jones, Director of Parks and Recreation
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